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Kia ora tātou  
 

Many thanks to those people who offered transport for the Rippa Rugby, but please note the date has 
been changed to Wednesday 15th June.  If you are able to assist with transport on that day please 
contact the office, thanks. 
 

Our senior students who attended the National Young Leaders Day in Hamilton last week had a 
fantastic, inspiring learning experience.  And our Room 6 students enjoyed a beautiful day at the Blue 
Springs by Putararu last week.  Thank you very much to those helpers involved in these events. 
 

We would love to hear your ideas for fundraising events for our school and invite everyone to 
bring your ideas along to an informal meeting this Thursday 19th May at 5.15pm in Room 2. We look 
forward to hearing your suggestions. 
        David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 

************************************************************************************ 

 
 
 
Thames Valley Primary Schools Rippa Rugby 

 

We have 45 students playing Rippa Rugby in Ngatea on Wednesday 15th 
June. We do not have the draw yet, but we anticipate leaving Thames 
around 8.30 am. If you can help with transport please call the office. 
 
 
 

Gymfest 
The dates for this event are currently Friday 24th June and 1st July.  We would greatly 
appreciate assistance from someone who has had cheerleading choreography 
experience.  Practises have started this week. 
 
  Headlice 

  We currently have a few incidents of head lice.  Please ensure that you check your  

  child’s hair regularly and treat any outbreaks promptly  

 

Newsletter 
Monday 16th May 2022 

Coming up: 

Thu 19 May Ideas evening 5.15pm Room 2 

Mon 23 May  BoT meeting 5.30pm 

Wed 15 Jun Rippa Rugby, Ngatea 

 

2022 Start Date & School Terms 

Term 2:  Monday 2 May to Friday 8 July 

Term 3:  Monday 25 July to Friday 30 September 

Term 4:  Monday 17 October to Monday 19 Dec 

 

Moanataiari School Bank Account: 

ANZ Thames  01 0455 0108122 01 
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Year 4 to 8 Student Responsible Use Agreements 

Many thanks to those people who have returned their signed agreement which 

was sent home last term.  If you have yet to return yours, please do so asap as 

technically students should not be using digital equipment without a signed 

agreement. 
 

 

Te rerenga korero: Ata mārie  Good morning 
    Ahiahi mārie Good afternoon 
 

 

Community Notices 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Moanataiari After-School 
Care 

 

Bookings can be made 
through our school office 

(868 6504) or by 
contacting Donna directly 

on 027 547 9407.   
Casual or regular bookings 

will cost $7 per hour. 
 

 

Looking for a new role in education? Have you considered 

becoming a Home-Based Educator? 

Jemma’s are looking for educators to offer homebased learning. 

If you’re a qualified early childhood teacher, stay at home parent 

or want to work from home and willing to train towards Level 4 

Early Childhood Education and Care, we would like the 

opportunity to share with you about joining our team of 

educators. 

# Flexibility of working hours 

# FREE NZQA Certificate in Early Childhood Education (Level 4) 

# Tax, ACC & Insurance support plus Public Liability Cover 

# FREE Ongoing Professional Development Opportunities 

CALL NOW we would love to chat with you! 

0800536627 or Leanne on 0274949773 or 

email: info@jemmas.co.nz 

Or find out more at https://www.jemmas.co.nz/become-an-
educator/ 

Any questions please call Leanne on 0274949773 or 
email leanne@jemmas.co.nz 

Warm regards, Leanne 

 
 
 
 

MUSIC MONTH 
This May 

 

Workshops at Thames Youth 
Centre 

Week 2: Guitar care  
Week 3: Songwriting 

Week 4: Roadie school 
 

Songwriting Competition 
for 11-24 year olds 

Submit original music 
Songwriters showcase 

Email songs to  
thamesyouthcentre@gmail.com 

in MP3/MP4 format with 
supporting  

PDF lyrics by May 25th 
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Room 6’s wonderful day out at the Blue Springs as part of their Waihou River study. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


